
Dear Oregon APSI Exhibitor, Thank you for exhibiting educational resources at the 2023 Oregon 

APSI at Oregon State University, Corvallis. Exhibitors will set up in the Linus Pauling Science 

Center lobby area on Monday August 1 around 9:00 am or thereafter. Information about the 

location of the LPSC and the workshop subjects are on our web site https://oregonapsi.com/ 

 

 

We hope to have about 90 teachers from 14 subjects attending Monday August 1 through 1 pm 

Friday August 4. The mid-morning, lunch, and mid-afternoon breaks are in the LPSC lobby. You 

are welcome to participate in breaks and lunch and eat with the teachers or eat after the 

teachers return to class. You are welcome to set-up for as few or many days as your 

schedule permits. 

 

We will provide a table and two chairs.  We should be able to locate your table next to an 

electrical outlet.  You should bring an electrical extension cord. 

 
All vehicles using a parking lot on the campus of Oregon State University must have a virtual 

parking pass. Visitors obtain a parking pass by going on-line and completing the required 

information about the vehicle. If you park on campus without a permit, you will receive a parking 

ticket.  The Oregon APSI cannot negotiate with OSU Parking.  When you register for a parking 

permit, be prepared to provide your vehicle(s)’: 

 
ï License plate number 

ï Make 

ï Color 

ï Body Type (2 door, 4 door, SUV, etc.) 

 
Click here to register your vehicle with OSU Parking on-line. 

 
APSI Exhibitors may park a car (having a virtual OSU Parking Permit) in an A1 lot next to LPSC 

located between 30th Street (East Side) and Campus Way or in a B3 lot located across the 

street from LPSC between 30th Street (West Side) and Campus Way. 

 
Click here for the OSU Campus parking Lot Map (PDF) 

 
We will have a table for you near an electrical outlet. You are welcome to collect teachers' 

names and email addresses for the teachers who visit your table. If you already agreed to 

sponsor a lunch or a day of breaks for everyone, thank you. If you have not yet decided to do 

so, please contact Marian DeWane for details. In order to entice teachers to visit your table, 

you are free to provide your own craft snacks, donuts, candy, pencils, erasers, etc. at your table. 

 
If you have questions, please contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Oregon AP Summer Institute 

Welcome to the Oregon AP® Summer Institute! We serve AP Teachers by providing 

College Board® endorsed summer institutes hosted by Oregon State University, 

Corvallis. Our presenters are trained and endorsed by the College Board. 

oregonapsi.com 



Tom Greenbowe and Marian DeWane, Oregon APSI Co-Directors 


